

430 Main Street Benwood, WV 26031 Phone: 304-232-4320 Fax: 304-232-3393



Walter W. Yates Mayor

August 18, 2021

Dear Residents,

The form you are receiving is to notify you of a water violation due to a paperwork error. The wrong address was listed for our water testing sites. The error has been corrected and we now have the sample spots identified with the State of West Virginia. The samples that were sent out came back normal.

The attached information is also on our website at www.benwoodwv.com

Thank you,

Gary Williams Water/Wastewater Supervisor

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER MONITORING REQUIREMENTS NOT MET FOR

BENWOOD WATER DEPARTMENT, WV3302618

We are required to monitor your drinking water on a regular basis. Results of regular monitoring are an indicator of whether or not our drinking water meets health standards. Between 1/1/2020 and 12/31/2020, we failed to submit the required samples as indicated below and therefore cannot be sure of the quality of our drinking water during that time.

Compliance Period

1/1/2020 to 12/31/2020

website: www. benwoodwv.

Date Distributed: 8-26-2021

What should I do?

There is nothing you need to do at this time.

Required Monitoring

27, MONITORING, ROUTINE (DBP), MAJOR Failure to monitor/report Haloacetic Acids (HAA5s)

The table below lists the required monitoring and the compliance period.

System completed sampling requirement incorrectly	
What happened? What is being done? (Describe	•
We now have sample locate approved by the State of Wes	Fors Marked and H Virginia
For more information, please contact Gary P. Contact name) Or 430 Mains Street Benevo Wo (Mailing address)	(Phone number)

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may not have received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools and businesses). You can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail.

This notice is being sent to you by: BENWOOD WATER DEPARTMENT

State Water System ID #: WV3302618

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER MONITORING REQUIREMENTS NOT MET FOR

BENWOOD WATER DEPARTMENT, WV3302618

We are required to monitor your drinking water on a regular basis. Results of regular monitoring are an indicator of whether or not our drinking water meets health standards. Between 1/1/2020 and 12/31/2020, we failed to submit the required samples as indicated below and therefore cannot be sure of the quality of our drinking water during that time.

What should I do?

There is nothing you need to do at this time.

The table below lists the required monitoring and the compliance period.

Required Monitoring

27, MONITORING, ROUTINE (DBP), MAJOR

Failure to monitor/report Trihalomethanes (TTHMs)	1/1/2020 to 12/31/2020
What happened? What is being done? (Describe corrective)	
Sample Location was won	addiess.
be now have sample loca	tions marked
and approved by the State of	f West virginia
	3
For more information, please contact Cary P. Williams	at 304- 2-32-4320
Or 430 Main Street Benear WV (Mailing address)	2663

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may not have received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools and businesses). You can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail.

website: www.benwood WV.com

Compliance Period

This notice is being sent to you by: **BENWOOD WATER DEPARTMENT**

State Water System ID #: WV3302618

Date Distributed: 8-26-2021